
LEGAL   NOTICE   
 

RFB   20-54MMW  
CARGO   RAMP   AND   TAXIWAYS   A3   &   A4   REHABILITATION  

AT   SOUTHWEST   FLORIDA   INTERNATIONAL   AIRPORT  
 

The  Lee  County  Port  Authority  (Authority)  invites  the  submission  of  sealed  bids  from  all               
interested  and  qualified  bidders  for the  rehabilitation  of  CARGO  RAMP  AND  TAXIWAYS  A3  &               
A4   at   Southwest   Florida   International   Airport.   
 
Solicitation   documents   are   available   electronically   at     https://flylcpa.ionwave.net/Login.aspx .  
 
A non-mandatory  pre-bid  meeting  will  be  held  at  11:00  a.m.  on  June  30,  2020.  Potential                
bidders   may   participate   remotely   only.   
 
To  participate  remotely,  potential  bidders  must  select  one  or  both  of  the  following  options:               
Login: https://meet.google.com/rsw-cjyd-twx?hs=122&authuser=0 or Phone : (US)+1     
252-665-6508   PIN:   278   635   178#  
 
Roll  call  will  be  taken.  Remote  attendees  must  be  able  to  communicate  bidder  representative               
name   and   company   for   the   attendance   register.  
 
Sealed  bids  must  be  submitted  electronically  in  Ionwave  at          
https://flylcpa.ionwave.net/Login.aspx     no   later   than   2:00   p.m.,   July   17,   2020 .  
 
 
AMERICANS  WITH  DISABILITIES:  Any  person  needing  special  accommodation  to  attend  a            
public  meeting  such  as  a  pre-bid  meeting  or  the  public  opening  should  contact  the  Authority’s                
contact   person   listed   below   at   least   7   days   prior   to   the   scheduled   meeting.  
 
The  Lee  County  Port  Authority,  in  accordance  with  the  provisions  of  Title  VI  of  the  Civil  Rights                  
Act  of  1964  (78  Stat.  252,  42  U.S.C.  §§  2000d  to  2000d-4)  and  the  Regulations,  hereby                 
notifies  all  bidders  that  it  will  affirmatively  ensure  that  any  contract  entered  into  pursuant  to  this                 
advertisement,  disadvantaged  business  enterprises  will  be  afforded  full  and  fair  opportunity  to             
submit  bids  in  response  to  this  invitation  and  will  not  be  discriminated  against  on  the  grounds                 
of   race,   color,   or   national   origin   in   consideration   for   an   award.  
 
Disadvantaged  Business  Enterprise  (DBE)  and  Woman  and  Minority-Owned  Business          
Enterprises   (W/MBE)   companies   are   encouraged   to   respond   to   this   notification.  
 
For  more  information,  please  contact  Melissa  M.  Wendel,  CPPO  -  Procurement  Manager  at              
(239)   590-4557   or   email:    mmwendel@flylcpa.com .   
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